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admin on the page. 

Marty also stated our Montcalmgop.org website is off line right now.  The renewal did not go 
through because the bank was changed and the auto pay was not updated.  Marty is working on 
getting it back up and running.  Someone needs to think about taking over managing our website. 

Treasurer: Not Present

There was a long discussion on campaign signs – how we get them and how we get them out to 
people.  Catherine Vierheilig spoke about the Trump trailer they towed around.  Also mentioned 
was a possibility of a billboard or a large sign that could be placed in the Howard City area. 

Someone asked about a thank you letter to Mike Williams for his term as county chair.  Armon 
Withey said it should come from the secretary.  So Marty will do this.  

UPDATE FROM ELECTED OFFICIALS: There were no elected officials or their 
surrogates present. 

Meeting ended at 8:10 PM.

Respectfully submitted,  

Marty Posekany – Secretary 






